Dwight B. Beery, Ph.D

Chair, Department of Fhysics/
Radiation Safety Officer

Manchester College

College Avanue

North Manchester, IN 46962

SUBJECT NRC INSPECTION

Dear Dr Beery

This refers to the inspection conducted on January 16, 138, at Manchester College,

North Manchester, Indiana. At the conclusion of the inspection, the findings were discussed

witn you and via telephone on January 27, 1998

Curing the inspection period, your conduct of licensed activities was generally characterized
by safety-conscious academic operations and careful radioactive material inventory controls

Based on the results of this inspection, no violations of NRC requirements were identified

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice " a copy of this letter will be
placed in the NRC Public Document Room (PDR)

Sincerely
Gedfirey C. Whight, Ehief

Materials Inspection Branch 2

License No.: 13-00267-04
Docket No.: 030-08302
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